Brookdale PTA
announces our last family dinner
night of this school year!

43 E Jefferson Ave, Naperville, IL 60540

Tuesday, May 24, 2016

1:30 am -1am

Quigley’s will generously donate 15% of food sales back to our

school. **Does not include any promotions or specials.

**Please remember to show (paper or electronic) this flier when dining**



